
 
 
 

WHEREAS, government finance professionals play a significant role in the efficient and 
effective operations of government agencies; and   
 
WHEREAS, government finance professionals maintain high standards, provide high-
quality service and strive to be excellent stewards of taxpayer dollars by providing prudent 
financial services with integrity, innovation, and efficiency; and   
 
WHEREAS, government finance professionals are ethical public servants, who dedicate 
time and expertise to serve the City and their fellow citizens on a daily basis; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Florida Government Finance Officers Association (FGFOA) has 
proclaimed the week of March 16-20, 2020, as “Government Finance Professionals 
Week;” and 
 
WHEREAS, during the Government Finance Professionals Week, we express our 
gratitude to government finance professionals for their hard work, leadership, and the vital 
services provided to our community. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Commission of the City of 
Coconut Creek, Florida, hereby proclaims March 16-20, 2020, as 
 

“GOVERNMENT FINANCE PROFESSIONALS WEEK” 
 
in the City of Coconut Creek, and extends appreciation to all government finance 
professionals throughout the state and in the City of Coconut Creek for their diligence, 
dedication, and leadership. 

 
IN WITNESS WHEREOF, we have hereunto 

set our hands and caused the seal of 
the City of Coconut Creek to be affixed 

this 27th day of February 2020. 


